
 

 

 

INFORMATION 
Review of the Railways (Access) Code 2000 

FINAL REPORT GIVEN TO THE TREASURER 

The Economic Regulation Authority has finalised its report on the Review of the Railways 
(Access) Code 2000 and has given the report to the Treasurer, as required by section 12 of 
the Railways (Access) Act 1998 (Act). 

All requirements for public consultation outlined in section 12 of the Act have been met.  An 
Issues Paper, Draft Report and related submissions from interested parties are available on 
the Authority’s website. 

The Authority intends to publish the Final Report on its website on 31 January 2012. 

For further information contact: 
 

General Enquiries 
Jeremy Threlfall 
Assistant Director Access 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
23 December 2011 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/3/1112/48/code_reviews__second_review_of_the_railways_access.pm
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